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Giving Back – Thanksgiving Food Drive 
The students and staff from Pope Francis Elementary School brought in over 475 non-perishable food 
items for the Thanksgiving food drive. These food items were presented to Father John during our 
Thanksgiving mass. All of the food items will then be given to the Timmins Food Bank, on behalf of our 
school community. Congratulations to Mrs. Demarell’s Grade 3/4 class for bringing in 70 items! A special 
thank you goes out to our parent community for their donations.                  

                                             

 

                       


